
 

 

 

 

 

November 10, 2014 

 

 

 

MEMO TO:   All Buffalo Teachers 

 

FROM:           Philip Rumore, President, BTF 

 

RE:                  More Insanity -- We Want Answers  

 

Not only has NYSED Commissioner King issued absurd edicts to close Lafayette, East, Bennett and 

MLK, with others to come, but NYSED is now apparently demanding that the principal and staff at the 

schools not develop the turnaround plans for the school. Even if that changes, the principal and some of 

the teachers at the school, some of whom develop the plans, must be transferred.  

 

From my previous correspondence to you (see www.btfny.org/News & Alerts, October 17, 2014) you 

know how absurd this is.  

 

As a result, we have filed the attached demands for information as we move forward.  

 

 

Stay tuned. 

 

 

PR:su 

 

 

November 10, 2014 Insanity Memo  

Freedom of Information Law Request for Records 

 

http://www.btfny.org/mail/images/doc_1_101614.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/news/insanity.pdf
http://www.btfny.org/news/freedom_of_information.pdf

